Steven Seee

From: Stephanie DeQuattro <twinkletoes91983@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 3:32 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: House Bill H5859

Hello,

Today | am writing to you in support of bill H5859. It's important to continue to support Rl small businesses any way
possible and this bill will allow this to happen. With all appropriate measures in place | do not see why this bill shouldn't
pass. Other similar to other establishments must follow certain rules and regulations in order to operate; this bill
happens to have extra steps in place, as necessary, to operate. Small businesses should not be held back because of old
regulations; RI needs MORE small businesses, period! | hope you feel the same and pass this bill.

Thank you,
Stephanie



